
 

 

COMMUNITY COUNSELING CENTER WELCOMES NURSE PRACTITIONER 

 

Ashtabula, OH, December 30, 2020 – Community Counseling Center of Ashtabula County 

welcomed Eileen Zehe, MSN, RN, PMHNP-BC as a new member of our medical team in 2020.  

Eileen officially joined our team on March 16, 2020, and is currently available to provide 

medication management services to children and adolescents, accepting Ohio Medicaid and 

multiple commercial insurance plans.  Due to COVID-19 restrictions, Eileen is currently 

providing these services through video conferencing and telephonic communication until 

further notice.  Please visit our website at cccohio.com for updated information on the status of 

in-person services at our main office and satellite locations. 

 

Ms. Zehe earned her Bachelor of Science in Nursing (BSN) from 

Ursuline College in Cleveland, Ohio, and her Master of Science in 

Nursing (MSN) from Kent State University.  She completed her 

Psychiatric Mental Health Nurse Practitioner (PMHNP) Certificate 

through the University of Cincinnati, and is Board Certified (BC) 

through the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC).  

Eileen has served in a variety of roles with progressive 

responsibilities across her nursing career, and brings a wealth of 

healthcare experience to Community Counseling Center.  She 

appreciates the value of partnership and collaboration in the 

treatment of children and adolescents, and sees family involvement as crucial for the success 

of the patient.  

Community Counseling Center is a non-profit behavioral health provider focused on engaging 

the community in recovery.  The organization provides mental health and substance use 

disorder treatment across the lifespan in Ashtabula County Ohio and beyond. 
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